
 
 
 

SENSE OF THE BOARD RESOLUTION 
CONGRATULATING LUIGI’S RESTAURANT AND PIZZERIA 

ON 45 YEARS IN BUSINESS IN STAMFORD 
 
 
 

WHEREAS, Luigi’s Restaurant and Pizzeria has been in business as a family-owned 
and operated restaurant for over 45 years; and 
 
WHEREAS, it all started with Roberto Silverio Sandolo in 1960 and his passion to be a 
restaurateur in Stamford, Connecticut; and  
 
WHEREAS, during the 1960’s and 1970’s Roberto Silverio Sandolo established many 
restaurants, including one of his favorites, Luigi’s Restaurant and Pizzeria on High 
Ridge Road; and 
 
WHEREAS, Roberto Silverio Sandolo had a passion for creating delicious Italian dishes 
and pizzas, loved seeing his customers enjoy their family dinners, and treasured being 
able to give them a taste of something special that he had created; and 
 
WHEREAS, Roberto Silverio Sandolo’s children worked alongside him every day, 
learning the same values and recipes, and how to run the family business; and 
 
WHEREAS, Robert and JoAnn Sandolo have continued to operate Luigi’s Restaurant 
and Pizzeria with that same passion and pride, continuing the traditions they learned 
many years ago.  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the 29th Board of Representatives 
congratulates Luigi’s Restaurant and Pizzeria on 45 years in business in Stamford. 

 
 

Approved by the 29th Board of Representatives 
This 3rd day of April, 2017 

 
 
 
 
__________________________    __________________________ 
Randall M. Skigen, President    Annie M. Summerville, Clerk 


